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CONSTRUCTION OF CONCRETE APRONS 

 

3472.  SHRIMATI P.K. SREEMATHI TEACHER: 

             

    Will the Minister of RAILWAYS be pleased to state: 

 

(a) whether the Government proposes to construct concrete aprons at 

Kannur Railway Station; and  

 

(b) if so, the present status of the proposal? 

 

 

ANSWER 

MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS 

(SHRI RAJEN GOHAIN) 

 

 

(a) & (b): Yes, Madam. A proposal for additional platform at Kannur 

under plan head Traffic facilities in works programme for 2017-18 has 

been received by Railway Board.  The work of concrete apron at 

Kannur is also proposed to be taken up along with the work of 

additional platform depending upon technical feasibility, availability of 

funds and relative priority of works.  
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